
 

Announcements  
 

Dec. 17 / 18 

English Masses 

 

• Individuals as well as families are needed to help welcome parishioners and visitors 

alike  as we celebrate the birth of our Savior, Jesus Christ at all our  Christmas Masses.  

All you need is a big smile to share.  Please isit the parish website Register-Greeter or 

contact Emily Alba in the parish office ealba@stfrancisholland.org to sign up for this 

one time ministry. 

 

• Elementary and middle school children are invited to participate in this year's 

Christmas Program which takes place just before the 5:00 pm Christmas Mass.  You 

can sign up through the parish website or the parish office. 

 

• Just a reminder that on Sunday, December 25, there will be no 8:30 a.m. Mass. We will 

celebrate Christmas Day at the 10:30 and 12:30 Masses only. 

 

• The Guadalupanas would like to invite you to their monthly brunch for some delicious 

food right after our 8:30 and 10:30 masses this Sunday, December 18 in the lower lovel 

of the church. 
 

• Be sure to pick up a bulletin for more information on these and other important 

activities at our parish!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Anuncios 
 

 18 de diciembre  

Spanish Mass 
 

• Invitamos a los niños de primaria y secundaria para participar en un programa 

navideño.  Visita nuestra página web Greeter- Register o llama la oficina de la 

parroquia para inscribirse para participar. 

 

• No se olviden de llevarse un boletín a casa con información muy importante de la 

parroquia 

 


